
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - NOVEMBER 1, 2004 

STAFF ATTENDANCE AT A PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

Recommendation 

Councillor Tony Carella requests that a member of the staff person of the Real Estate 
Department be pdirected to attend a public meeting with the residents of the south Kipling 
Avenue area, to discuss the Kipling Parkette lands and related matters. 

Purpose 

To provide information to residents of the area. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Many residents have contacted Councillor Carella’s office requesting a meeting to discuss the 
future of the Kipling Avenue parkette, its future expansion, etc. and other issues in their area. 
Authoritative answers to expected questions will require the attendance of a staff person from the 
Real Estate Department who is familiar with the issues as they have developed over recent 
years. 

 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

The presence of appropriate staff will allow for a more authoritatively-informed meeting.  

Report prepared by: 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor Tony Carella 


